
   

We are still collecting books – if you have any you wish to donate 

please drop them at the front office. 
 

Friday 14th Dec 2018         
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Christmas Party Day 

Thurs 20th Dec 

Children may wear party clothes but please ensure they 

have sensible shoes & coats as they will still play outside, 

weather permitting. 

 

Upcoming Events… 

Mon 17th Dec 

 9.30 Y3/4 Christmas Concert 

 1.30 EYFS/KS1 Sparkle 

 6pm Y3/4 Christmas Concert 

Tues 18th Dec 

 9.30 EYFS/KS1 Sparkle 

 1.30 Y5/6 The Lost Nativity 

 6pm Y5/6 The Lost Nativity 

Wed 19th Dec 

 Visit to St Mary’s church for 

Christmas service (sorry 

parents cannot join us due to 

lack of space) 

Thurs 20th Dec 

 Christmas Party Day 

 Christmas Dinner 

Fri 21st Dec 

 Christmas Jumper Day (in 

exchange for a donation) 

 Tuck Shop 

 School Closes for Christmas 

Christmas Performances  

The children and staff have been working very hard over the 

past few weeks, and we think you will very much enjoy our 

Christmas productions! 

The doors for all performances, both daytime and evening 

will open 15 minutes before the start time for all audience 

members. 

For evening performances, can children please arrive no 

earlier than 5.30pm, via the main school entrance where 

they will be ‘registered’. 

If you are not attending an evening performance please 

collect your child at approximately 6.45pm. 

Raffle tickets will be sold by FAN Club at each performance 

and there will be draw at the end of every show. 
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